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Mr. Bd Hamilton,
Grand Canyon, Arizona.

My dear Mr. Hamilton:

Upon receint of your letter of February

88, I transmitted it to Honorable --mo B. Casmerer

Director, National Park service, and enclose here-
,riiini , .n 1

with a reply I have received from him in which he

says that he has requested the Superintendent of
the Grand Canyon National Park to submit a report

on the condition of the road between Grand Canyon

Village and Howe's Well.

I shall be glad to write you again con¬

cerning the matter as soon as I am later advised.

With cordial good wishes, I am,

Yours very sincerely,


